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Bidvest Noonan has announced plans to create a new specialist business unit focusing on the transport
sector in Great Britain.

The business has an extensive client portfolio and decades of experience supporting many of the UK’s
largest bus and rail operators.

Bidvest Noonan aims to cement its leadership position in the sector and establish a strong platform for its
continued growth and development.

Colin Marshall, a transport sector expert who previously served on the leadership team of Cordant
Services, has been named Managing Director for the new business unit.

Operating nationwide across the UK, Bidvest Noonan estimates that it supports over 1.5 billion journeys
annually. The services it provides to clients in the transport sector include cleaning, security, shunting,
refuelling, sanitizing and many more. 
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Commenting on the announcement, Colin Marshall said: “I am delighted that we are continuing to invest in
our transport sector business, and I am honoured to lead this business as Managing Director.

“We have built the expertise, resources and infrastructure we need to provide world-class value and
support to our clients. With the development of our new transport sector business unit, we have everything
we need to continue growing and improving for clients.”

Charlotte Marshall, CEO of Bidvest Noonan in Great Britain, said: “Bidvest Noonan has an impressive
portfolio of clients in the transport sector. Establishing a sector-dedicated business unit will enable us to
improve our performance for them, innovate faster and accelerate our growth.”
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